
 

                                        September 9th 2018 

Nidec Copal Electronics Corporation 

Electrical & Mechanical Components Division 

 

ET 103A32-Z, ET 103V32-Z Notice of Discontinuation 

 

  Dear Valued Customer, 

   This letter is to inform you that the following ET103A32-Z and ET103V32-Z toggle switches 

will be discontinued as of March 29th 2019. 

 

１. Reason for discontinuation 

   The products will be discontinued due to low demand. 

 

２. Products to be discontinued:     

    ET 103A32-Z, ET 103V32-Z 

   

３．Available alternatives/replacements: 

         ET 103A32-Z ⇒ ET 103A12-Z 

ET 103V32-Z ⇒ ET-103V12-Z 

 

４．Outline Drawing（Reference）  

＜Discontinued Products＞ ET 103A32-Z、 ET 103V-32-Z 

 

※ The above is in reference to switch type [A]  

 

＜Available alternatives/replacement＞  ET 103A12-Z、 ET-103V12-Z 

 
※ The above is in reference to switch type [V]  

５．Discontinuation Date 

Last order acceptance date:   March 29th 2019           

Final shipping date:      June 28th 2019 

 

 Please contact your local Nidec Copal Electronics’ sales representatives should 

you have any questions, concerns or comments regarding this change. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 


